The Saturday Club Covid-19 Policy 2021-2022

The Saturday Club is monitoring the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention ("CDC")'s, the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania's, and the local government's guidance concerning the novel coronavirus ("COVID-19") and its variants.

- a. Masks. To maximize protection from COVID-19 and its variants and to prevent possibly spreading these to others, masks are required for events and membership meetings at The Saturday Club to the extent that Delaware County or any of the immediately surrounding counties are identified as areas of substantial or high transmission. The Board of Directors may exercise its discretion to require masks, notwithstanding the level of transmission in Delaware County and its surrounding areas, based on the circumstances of an event or meeting.
- b. **Isolate**. Screen yourself before attending any event or meeting associated with The Saturday Club. Even if vaccinated, if you have any cough, shortness of breath, fever, chills, sore throat, muscle pain, or new loss of taste or smell, get tested for COVID-19 and otherwise stay home and away from others. If you have been exposed to someone with COVID-19, do not attend any event or meeting associated with The Saturday Club.
- c. **Meetings and Credits**. In-person attendance is optional and not required for any meeting or event or to earn club credits, until further notice. If you do not feel comfortable satisfying the meeting or club credit requirement in person, please reach out to the board member and/or chairperson in charge to determine how to satisfy the credit virtually or on your own.
- d. **Communicate**. The Saturday Club is monitoring the changing and evolving information regarding the COVID-19 pandemic. The safety of our membership is our primary concern. We are following the directives issued by the CDC, the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, and our local government. We will continue to monitor health advisories and government directives pertaining to COVID-19 to ensure the safety of any meeting or event associated with The Saturday Club. If you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns, we would like to hear from you. Please reach out to Heather Chivinski at president@saturdayclub.org.